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Support to those affected by Typhoon Hagibis 

 

 

Japan Renewable Energy Corporation (“JRE”) expresses its deepest sympathy to those 

affected by Typhoon Hagibis. 

 

JRE remitted 530,000 yen to the account of Maruyama-town, Miyagi Prefecture as 

donation from our employees and the company with our hope to be helpful to those 

affected. 

 

Our employees volunteer their time to help local communities affected by Typhoon 

Hagibis. The company also supported them by payment of transportation and lodging, 

and volunteer leave. 

 

It is our hope and prayer that those areas will be restored to their normal situation at 

the earliest.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For inquiries about this matter, please contact: 

Japan Renewable Energy Corporation 

Corporate Communications & CSR Department 

Email: pr@jre.co.jp  


